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DAREN News, are articles and information about the Digital Amateur Radio

"Emergency" Network of WV, which operates on 145.69 MHz.  Anyone having any

information about DAREN, or Amateur Radio in general, and would like to share

it with others, may send it to WA8LLM @ PKBGWV on 145.69 MHz, or to my E-Mail:

wa8llm@yahoo.com.  A State Wide DAREN NET is operated every Saturday from 7:00

pm to 10:00 pm, and lately, before and after those hours.  The DAREN Net

Announcement, showing the MAIN NCS, ALTERNATE NCS, NODEs accessible to both,

and the previous week's check-ins, are posted by Thursday on most of the Main

county DAREN PBBS'.  The DAREN News can also be found on the www.wc8ec.com and

www.wc8ec.org websites.

Well, it happened again.  The tower for the new Amateur Radio Emergency Data

Network (AREDN) HSMM (High Speed MultiMedia) system went up yesterday, and the

station was put into service, but it didn't work as planned.  It seems that on

2.4 GHz, things that should not work, does, and things that should work,

doesn't.  Bill Davidson, N8JXO, who lives across the river, and less than a mile

from the site, can't get into the new node with a very good signal.  Several of

us are trying to figure out why it's not better.  We have stations that are five

miles away from other stations that work great.  This coming week I'm going to

do some testing in the area of his house.  The elevation of the new site, and

Bill's house are about the same, with no hills between.  The new site is unable

to connect to any other sites that it should see, or be seen from.  Working with

2.4 GHz has been an experience, but that is what Amateur Radio is about.  Now

that the new tower is up there will be additional systems installed on it.  We

are planing to have a DAREN station, and two remote receivers for a couple of 2

Meter voice repeaters installed on it, to help with the coverage of that area,

on those two repeaters.

Plans are still on going for the Parkersburg/Wood County Hamfest.  We are still

receiving door prizes in the mail, and we now have all three main prizes.  We

are going to miss one of our main helpers this year.  Terry Mills, KC8TUE, who

usually draws the tickets for the prizes, fell down a flight of stairs and

screwed up his back.  He had an operation on his back, and they said if went

well, but he will be laid up for awhile.  Don't forget to tell everyone about

the Hamfest which will be held on October 9th.  We are still hoping to have a

Show-N-Tell of the AREDN Mesh system.

I received E-Mails from Gene Roy, N8ER, and Mike Turner, K4MIC, telling me the

Pendleton County NODE/PBBS for PENDWV/FKLNWV was back on the air.  I'll be

giving it a try on Thursday when I post the DAREN News and State Wide DAREN Net

Announcement.

There were only 28 check-ins to the State Wide DAREN Net this week.  Judy

Peterson, N8UFQ, who's been participating in the net since October 31, 1992,

has completed 1500 check-ins, and will be receiving her certificate.  There was

a new participant to the net this week, and that was Linda Jobe, KE8RXX, from

Center Point.  I want to welcome Linda to the DAREN system and hope she uses it

as often as she can, and she participates in the DAREN weekly net.
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